
“ In auditing the lining for one of our businesses, Jesse spearheaded an in-depth procedural review with the 
site and walked through all the on-site load and cleaning procedures.

Jesse came across some areas of improvement and worked with myself and the affected site to setup a 
document for the cleaning process to avoid items that could potentially cause lining damage. The documentation 
created was implemented amongst four additional production sites.

Taking it one step further upon reviewing the procedures, Jesse also reviewed the individual lining for the fleet. 
After review, he proposed a change regarding the lining type for improved release properties for the product 
we’re shipping. After in-depth review and securing 2 massive test panels, which he lugged cross country on a 
U-Haul trailer, we are now in the process of converting linings for several hundred railcars in our fleet. ” 
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